
November 2015 

 

Open Enrollment Application  

Acceptance of an open enrollment request is conditional upon availability 

of space in the grade level requested.  Notification of the request will be 

sent out in the beginning of June.  Please complete the information below 

and return it by May 1
st

 to the:  Beverly Public Schools  

Attention: Superintendent’s Office 

70 Balch Street 

Beverly, MA  01915  

Or email it to: shiersche@beverlyschools.org. 

 

Student Last Name:                

First Name:               

Date of Birth:          Male/Female:       

School Requesting:              

Grade Entering:              

New Request:   Yes      No     

Parent/Guardian Name:              

Address:                 

Email Address:              

Telephone:  Home        Cell         

 


